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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As communicated last term, we will be holding our school sports day on Thursday, 10th June, 2021.  
With the summer Olympics on its way, just as we hope our Olympians will be setting personal bests, 
we will be asking the classes to use this opportunity to set the Glazebury record in each event which 
will then be documented for prosperity! This will become the standard that future year groups attempt 
to achieve. 
 
With social distancing measures still in place, we have decided that each class will have a dedicated 
time slot during the day for parents/carers to attend and support rather than hold an event which 
includes the whole school at one time. The allocated times are as follows.  
Year 5 & 6 – 9:10 – 10:10am  
Year 3 & 4 – 10:45 – 11:45am  
Year 1 & 2 – 1:00 – 2:00pm  
Early Years – 2:15 – 3:00pm  
In between class events, all equipment will be wiped down and, as a result, we ask parents to vacate 
the field even if they have children participating in different class events that run concurrently. 
This is in line with our risk assessments for the day.  
 
Should the weather not be favourable, our Sports Day will take place indoors but unfortunately, we will 
be unable to invite spectators to watch if this is the case. We will send a text on the Thursday morning 
if this is the case, in this event, class teachers will ensure photographs are taken and shared with 
parents and carers.  
 
As per our school sunscreen policy, children are encouraged to wear sun hats (preferably with a peak 
that provide adequate coverage for the head, face, ears and neck) and I’d like to remind you that 
parents and carers are responsible for applying a good quality all day sun cream / sun block before 
their child arrives at school each morning; this will be particularly important on Sports Day.  
 
Children will have water bottles outside with them and there will also be a refreshment station as 
children complete their activities. Sadly, due to current measures and staffing levels, we are unable to 
offer refreshments to parents and carers. 
 
Full school PE kit need to be in school for this date, as we are unable to offer spare kit across multiple 
class bubbles.  
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr. Snelson 
PE Subject lead 
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